
 

 
 

 

Notice to I-90 Exit 11 Tandem Trailer Lot Users 

 
The Tandem Trailer Parking Lot 
located off I-90 at exit 11 in Millbury 
will be permanently closing on 
Friday, October 21st as part of a 
consolidation effort to improve 
interchange efficiency in relation to 
the All Electronic Tolling (AET) 
Project.   
 
All Exit 11 tandem lot users will be 
directed to utilize the new tandem 
lot located at the Exit 10A Millbury Park and Ride Lot (see map above) that is 
scheduled to open on Friday, October 7th .  During the period of time between the 
dates of October 7th through October 21st, both tandem lots will be open for use. 
 
 

 Please make note of the tandem trailer parking changes in Millbury 
scheduled for the month October and plan your travel accordingly.   

 

The three other tandem lots located along the MassPike and the Metropolitan 
Highway System will remain open: 
 

 Springfield - located adjacent to Interchange 6  

 Weston - located adjacent to Interchange 14 EB 

 Weston - located adjacent to Interchange 14 WB 
 
If you require additional information on the tandem trailer parking changes in 
Millbury, please contact Stephanie Boundy at (508)929-3948.   For more 
information about the AETS project, please visit the MassDOT website at 
www.mass.gov/massdot/highway/TollInformation/AllElectronicTolling.  
 

 

http://www.mass.gov/massdot/highway/TollInformation/AllElectronicTolling

